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Minutes of the Building Sub-Committee 01/19/2016 

 

 

 

A meeting of the Barrington Building Sub-Committee was held on Tuesday, January 19, 2016 at 

the Barrington Middle School, 261 Middle Highway, Barrington. The meeting was open at 5:02 

p.m. 

 

Present were Mr. Zawatsky, Mr. Guida, Mr. Messore, Mr. DePasquale, Mr. Fahey, Mr. Learned 

and Mr.  Tarro.  

 

A motion was made by Mr. Zawatsky to approve the January 11, 2016 minutes. Seconded by Mr. 

Learned. Motion passed. Mr. Fahey abstained. 

 

Peregrine was interviewed regarding the OPM bid. The sub-committee followed up with 

questions pertaining to Peregrine’s bid. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. DePasquale to recommend Peregrine Group to the Building 

Committee with the stipulation that they resubmit a fee proposal along with an organizational 

chart with rates. Seconded by Richard Fahey. Motion passed. Mr. Guida abstained. 

 

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 6:34 p.m. by Mr. Guida. Seconded by Mr. Zawatsky. 

Motion approved. 

 


